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Department of Planning & Public Works 

Public Hearing Summary Report 

 

P.Z. 02-2011 Chesterfield Senior Living (Plan Provisions, LLC): A request for a 

Conditional Use Permit (CUP) in an “E-1” Estate One Acre District to allow for a Nursing 

and Group Home for the Elderly use for an 8.04 acre tract of land located north of Wild 

Horse Creek Road west of Long Road. (18V510138) 

 

Summary 

Brandon Harp of Civil Engineering Design Consultants (CEDC), on behalf of Plan 

Provisions, LLC, is requesting a Conditional Use Permit (CUP) to allow for a Nursing and 

Group Homes for the Elderly use in an “E-1” Estate One Acre District.     

 

The City of Chesterfield Comprehensive Land Use Map delineates the subject site within 

the “Neighborhood Office” land use designation.  

 

A public hearing further addressing the request will be held at the May 9, 2011, City of 

Chesterfield Planning Commission meeting. Attached, please find a copy of the Public 

Hearing Notice and the survey for the site.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Justin Wyse, AICP 

Senior Planner 

 

Cc: Michael G. Herring, City Administrator 

 Rob Heggie, City Attorney 

 Michael O. Geisel, Director of Planning, Public Works, and Parks 

 Aimee Nassif, Planning and Development Services Director 

V. A. 




